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Date: Monday, December 20, 2021 12:54:51 PM

Concerning Item 925, Dec 22, 2021, safety improvements at SW Shattuck Rd and Highway
10. 

Calling your attention to remember the 9th anniversary of the death of 27 year-old Mara
Forsyth-Crane (December 18, 2012) in a pedestrian-truck crash at this intersection. We hope
these improvements help avoid future tragedies. Nine years is a long time to wait. 

I hope she will be mentioned Wednesday. 

Thank you.
Adele Thompson
7529 N Fenwick, Portland
503-289-8723
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